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Capital Carriages Calendar: 

Club Events:  Car Runs:        August 9th (Wednesday) – Yacht Basin 4:00 PM. 

      August 30th (Wednesday) – Causeway Chalet 4:00 PM.  

  General Meeting:  August 20th (Sunday) – Marysville House12:30 PM 

   

Other Events:  Boulder Car Show  August 26th Veterans Park in Boulder 

   
I hope you are enjoying our hot summer weather! 

 

The car runs in July were not well attended.  Only six of us made the drive to the Big Bull in Winston.    

There was some confusion both about meeting in East Helena before driving there and the time to leave for 

Winston but we all finally made it in the end.  Their food was good as always!  Chubbys closed on the evening 

of our planned dinner so their employees could attend a concert.  As a result, we drove back down the 

highway to Jackson Creek, in Montana City, where only four of us met for the early dinner, or supper, if you 

are on the farm!  I hope these are better attended in August.  I realize and afternoon drive in the afternoon, in 

a classic car, without air conditioning, may get a little warm! 

 

Our August general meeting is on August 20th at the Marysville House.  We plan to meet at 4:00 at the ACE 

Hardware behind Bob’s Valley Market in the north valley and drive up to Marysville from there.  The club is 

paying $15 toward each of our meals so you can, if you so choose, enjoy one of their great steaks at a more 

affordable price.  They also have lower cost burgers and other meals on their menu so you are not limited to 

steaks!  Jeane Didriksen is contacting the club members that she has phone numbers for and based on her 

calls it is my understanding that most all of the club members will attend.  If you have not been contacted and 

plan to attend please let either Jeane or me know.  It will be great to see everyone there. 

  

The Boulder car show starts with registration at 8:00 AM.  Judging runs from noon to 1:00 PM with awards 

presented at 2:00 PM.  Public attendance is free.  I plan to attend this event since I did not make any of those 

in July. Denise and I were very busy cutting firewood and entertaining visiting family through the month of July 

and will be continuing this into the first week of August.  

Officers for 2023 
President:  Paul Christofferson 

Vice President:  Don Wood 

Treasurer:  Sharon Burrows 

Secretary: Jerry Burrows 

Times Reporter:  Paul Christofferson 



I included a couple more pictures from this year’s Blast from the Past Car show in this month’s newsletter.  

The first is one of Denise’s favorite cars, an old Nash.  Unfortunately I am not sure of the year. 

 

 
 

 

The second, one of my favorites, is a 1964 GTO Tripower.  This car did not win the drag races, but appeared 

to be in the top four. 

 

 
 

Hope to see you at one, or more, of this month’s events! 


